
 
3/31/20 
 
Hello Mustangs!  
 
I hope you are doing well! I know it’s a strange time right now, but we are all working together to keep our 
community healthy. Home schooling is very different from what you are used to, but I encourage you to try your 
best and be really nice to your teacher! 
 
I have a few read alouds uploaded on You Tube and you can search for my channel under Melody Dennert. I’m 
hoping to add more each week and plan to launch a little gardening show to share some botany and science 
with you. 
 
You are in my thoughts daily and I miss you all! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Dennert 
 
Gardening with Mrs. Dennert Videos 
Hollyhocks 
 

https://youtu.be/RXyh0kj1WvQ

